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Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
3:31:24	PM	
	
To	Whom	it	may	concern,	
I	fully	support	an	increase	to	the	to	the	feed	in	tariff	for	solar	electricity.		The	
rebates	that	solar	customers	are	currently	receiving	are	far	too	low	and	in	no	
way	represent	the	value	that	solar	adds	to	the	community.		Solar	is	a	marvellous	
way	for	Australians	to	generate	and	receive	their	power.		As	it	is	non	pollutive.		
Solar	should	be	fairly	priced	and	the	feed	in	sheriff	should	be	regulated	and	fixed	
and	not	just	optional.			
Thank	you	for	accepting	my	submission.	
Yours	Sincerely	
Tanya	Excell	
	
Tanya	Excell		

	
Postcode:	2023	
	
	




